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Klagenfurt, am  22.7.2016 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear fencing friends, 
 
The KAC Fencing club is organizing a training camp from the 23th of October to the 28th of October 2016, in 
Klagenfurt am Wörthersee. 
 
We offer the athletes the opportunity to train in our fencing hall every morning and do some other activities in 
the afternoons. 
For example go to Minimundus,  
Embark on a journey of discovery in the miniature world on Lake Wörthersee. 
The interactive and imaginative stations take you on a fun journey around the world. 
They offer enlightening facts for adults and, at the same time, fun for children and exciting challenges for 
teenagers. 
Pyramidenkogel, the Pyramidenkogel viewing tower looms impressively over the region. With a total height of 
100 meters, the Pyramidenkogel is the highest wooden viewing tower in the world. The viewing tower offers a 
very special experience for children who are at least 130 centimeters tall. The highest slide in Europe to be 
incorporated in a building is just waiting to be discovered. 
Or to visit the castle Hochosterwitz, Hochosterwitz is an outstanding example of a medieval fortress and 
stronghold. 
What makes the castle appear so strong is the obviously well suited position of the whole complex. 
The winding access is blocked by 14 fortified gates and opens up at the armory yard in front of the main castle. 
Only their extremely clever and technically correct construction made the castle impregnable as the enemy had 
to conquer gate by gate but was attacked from all sides at the same time. 
We could also organize a dinner for all athletes together. 
 
It is really important to know if you would be interested, because we need to plan and organize the days through. 
Of course there is the possibility to just participate 3 days in our training camp.  
 
We ask cordially to let as know as soon as possible how many athletes would like to participate. 
 
This is NOT an enrolment we just need to know how many athletes would be interested, because in case there 
are not enough participants there will not be a trainings camp. 
 
Best wishes, 
Karl Robatsch 
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